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Principal Messages 

We had an exciting week last week with the 
Moulamein Art Exhibition. Thank you to my staff 
for taking this journey and working hard from 
Term 1 up until now to put together a great 
exhibition for the students and community. 
Thank you to Sandy Peeters and the Moulamein 
Gallery committee for holding this exhibition so 
our students’ work can be celebrated with the 
extended community and tourists who visit our 
town.  It was great to see so many families, 
friends and students support this night. It was a 
huge job to hang and display our artworks, so 
thank you to Sandy and Kathy Gibson. Michelle 
Buckley volunteered her time to help with the 
framing too. Not all schools provide 
opportunities like this for their students and I 
am so proud that our staff go to extra effort to 
do this. It is so rewarding to see students with 
smiles on their faces and being so proud of their 
work. Art gives students confidence and self-
assurance. Producing something that they are 
proud of really improves self-esteem. If they 
have confidence in art it will transfer to all other 
areas of the curriculum.  A big thank you to all 
staff and parents who provided food for the 
night and worked in the kitchen.  This night was 
a true team effort! Thank you to everyone 
involved. If you have not had the chance to see 
the exhibition, I recommend you take a stroll. 
Artworks will be on display until the 29th 
November. 

In this week’s issue …. 

 Principal  Messages 

 Kindergarten Transition 

 Art Gallery Photos 

Upcoming Events 

13 & 14th 
November Blue Earth Workshops 

9-11.30 am  
15th, 22nd & 29th 
November 

Kindergarten Transitions 

On display until 29th 
November  Art Exhibition 

7th December Assembly  

17th  December Presentation Night 

18th December Year 6 Dinner 
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Kindergarten Enrolments 
Due Now! 

We need your information NOW so we can 
invite you and your child to our Transition 

Program! 
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Kindergarten Transition 
This term we will also be having three 
transitions mornings to introduce our 2019 
Kindergarten students to our school from 9-
11.30am. These transition dates are November 
15th, 22nd and 29th.   
Thank you to the parents who attended the 
Parent Information Night last night. It was great 
to meet some new families and we look forward 
to having you join the Moulamein Public School 
community.  

Art Exhibition 
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Assembly Awards from Week 3 
Congratulations to the following students who 
received awards at our assembly: 

 

Mathletics Award recipients Holly, Lenny & 
Paige (absent). 

 

Chloe, Colby, Lenny, Max, Tarlia, Henry, Jennifer, 
Makenna and Harper 

 
Year 3-6 with their electrical circuit. 
 

 
 
Moulamein P.S. 150th Anniversary Book 
The book has finally been completed.  This has 
been a mammoth job compiled from many 
different photographers.  It is an 80 page full 
colour book with well over 250 photos included.   
The cost of this commemorative book is $55.00.  
The book will be available from the school office 
from Thursday 15th November.  Please spread 
the word to friends and relatives that don’t 
receive the Wongi.  We have also advertised on 
the Moulamein Public School 150th Anniversary 
Facebook page. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 


